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NEWSLETTER 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

It is wonderful to see students enjoying learning and participating in many 

extra curricular events and activities. It is indeed a busy time of year!  

Congratulations to our students who completed their swim school program.  

 

Ku Ring Gai Aquatic Centre staff were very impressed with their behaviour 

and skill development. Certificates will be presented in the coming weeks. 

Thank you to Miss Nanda and Mrs Ienna who led this program.  

I wish to thank the outgoing P & C office bearers and committees for their 

dedication and support for our many valued school programs this year. We are 

fortunate to have such supportive parents who are the back-bone of many 

programs and events.  

 

I also wish to welcome the new P & C President – Mr Chung Yong and Vice 

President- Mrs Flora Miao to their roles. We look forward to working with you. 

There are some key roles still vacant. Please see the P & C section later in 

this newsletter.  

Tell Them From Me parent survey 

Thank you to the 342 parents who completed the valued survey. We are 

currently analysing the data and will present findings to you in coming weeks. 

The winning K-2 class with a return rate of 95% was 1HT and the winning 3-6 

class with a return rate of 85% is 4Q. Those students will receive an iceblock 

and the class reward.  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

23 & 30 Nov   Kinder orientation 

2 Dec             Carols Night 

6 Dec             Presentation Day  

8 Dec             Yr 6 Bazaar day 

8 Dec            Band breakfast 

9 Dec           Last SRE and SEE day 

15 Dec         Yr 6 farewell 

16 Dec        Last day for students 

Please check our parent planner 

for a full list of dates  

Home - Epping Heights Public School 

(nsw.gov.au) 

 

Enrol Now for Kindy 2023 

If your child was born between 

1.8.2017 and 31.7.2018 he/she 

may enrol for next year. 

Please enrol via our online 

enrolment form  

https://eppinghts-

p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-

school/enrolment.html  

or urgently contact our office at 

eppinghts-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
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K-2 AWARD RECIPIENTS ONLY 

Principal Awards 

Bom 1HT  

Read with Me Awards 

Lachlan KS   

Lleyton KS 

Zoe 1M   

 

Merit Awards 

Hazel K/1B   

Molly K/1B   

Austin K/1B   

Zoe K/1B   

Hailey K/1B   

Siya 1HT   

Bella 1HT   

Abbey 1HT   

Ethan 1HT   

Malachi 2S   

Aadyansh  2S   

Mia 2S   

Shanaya 2S   

Daniel 2C   

Bella 2C   

Kelly 2C   

Hannah 2C   

Amgalan  2C  

Thomas KS 

Gabriel KS 

Timofei KS 

Vanya KS 

Chase KZ   

Manjiri KZ   

Ayoung KZ   

Malhar KZ   

Kynthia KM   

Niha KM   

Charlotte KM   

Dhwani KM   

Nesandi KM   

Danny 1M   

Matilda 1M   

Noelle 1M   

Isabella 1M   

Jasmyne 1/2P   

Emma 1/2P   

Savannah 1/2P   

 

Presentation Day  Tuesday 6 December.  

9:15a.m  Years 3-6    *Class and special awards as well as Student Leaders and House Captains are presented at this assembly. 

One parent of award recipient will be emailed no later than Friday 25th November. Please ensure your email is up to date with the 

office and check both parent emails. Please also check your junk folder to avoid disappointment. Limit of 2 guests per award 

recipient.  

All Year 6 students will also receive their graduation certificate at this assembly. Enews to come regarding guest limit.  

11:30a.m Kindergarten  *All Kinder students will be presented with a graduation certificate at this assembly. Limit of 2 guests per 

student invited to attend. 

2:00p.m  Year 1 and 2  *Class awards will be presented at this assembly. One parent of award recipient will be emailed no later 

than Friday 25th November. Please ensure your email is up to date with the office and check both parent emails. Please also 

check your junk folder to avoid disappointment. Limit of 2 guests per award recipient.  
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Dear EHPS Community, 

 

The P&C team is recruiting! If you would like to be part of a dynamic and fun group of parents who are 

passionate about truly making a positive impact to the wider school community, while enhancing your 

child’s education experience, then please register for the following roles below. If none of these roles 

interest you and you are still keen to assist, please let us know too. We would love to have a chat and help 

you get plugged in to our wonderful school community! 

 

- Secretary (Executive team) 

- Treasurer (Executive team) 

- Uniform Lead 

- Fundraising Lead 

- Grounds Lead 

- Book Club Helpers 

- Community Relations/Events Coordinator 

 

2023 (which is only a few weeks away!!), will be an exciting year as we look to better support the school 

community. For example, we would like to kickstart the canteen to provide a healthy lunch menu and take 

the pressure off busy parents; better support parents and guardians by expanding the class parent network 

and hosting workshops such as social media, cyber safety, and parenting in the digital age etc; and to be 

able to continue to host wonderful P&C sponsored events like Fathers’ Day and Mothers’ Day events, 

camping day outs, year end carols, and fundraising events. Let’s all get together to help make this a reality. 

So parents, please register and sign up as soon as possible! If you would like to discuss, please reach out to 

the P&C email-  ehps.p.n.c@gmail.com 

 

Thank you, 

EHPS P&C Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB  

Welcome to the last Issue for 2022! Book Club Issue 8 is out and the Due Date - Wednesday 30th November 

2022 at 10pm  

 

Issue 8 Catalogue – If your child hasn’t received a hard copy yet, here is the link to a PDF copy: Book Club - 

Parents | Scholastic Australia 

 

How To Order – Please use Book Club LOOP for ordering. You can download the free LOOP App on your 

phone or go to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP to order and pay. LOOP ordering will remain open until 

10:00pm on the due date. No cash orders accepted. 

 

All Scholastic Book Club orders earn 20% back in rewards points for the school to purchase books for students 

such as Read With Me. If you would like to place an order, please do so by the due date. 

 

Please send all Book Club enquiries to eppingheights.bookclub@gmail.com. Thank you! 

Linda Wong 

Book Club Coordinator 
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